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To whom it may concern:

This reference letter is provided in reference to Mrs. Kathy Rackley.
I have had the pleasure of working with Kathy since the beginning of the 2016-17 school year at Walnut Creek Elementary School. She has contributed immensely in this short amount of time and I am honored to strongly recommend her. You will find her to be passionate, caring and extremely dedicated to student achievement and leading through an equitable lens in order to ensure all students reach their full potential inside and outside of the classroom. 
I have witnessed Kathy’s sincere dedication to students, staff and families and her strong sense of responsibility to the school community she serves. She is comfortable planning and delivering professional development as well as effectively facilitating grade level, Professional Learning Team and committee meetings. Kathy assists teachers and students develop through a range of exercises and interventions to contribute to their continued success. Kathy is truly a team player, highly reliable and visible at school events in the evenings and on weekends demonstrating that her dedication and support for students extends past school hours. For these reasons and more, her contributions to our students and their families are invaluable as a result of the passion and commitment she brings to this profession.
Kathy builds relationships with staff and students alike so that coaching efforts are received in a genuine and positive manner.  Students and staff react well to her even when there are crucial conversations that have to be held.  Kathy’s previous experiences coupled with her current experience at Walnut Creek, a school with different demographics, has afforded her a well-rounded skill set including first-rate problem solving, instructional leadership and community engagement. 
Based on Kathy’s performance and ability to create learning environments that ensure excellence with equity for all students, I can assure you that Kathy will become a key asset to your school district.  She is thoughtful in her interactions with others, detail oriented and extremely knowledgeable and most importantly, focused on the holistic achievement of every student.
Sincerely

Vonda Martin Jenkins

Principal
2600 Sunnybrook road


Raleigh, North Carolina


  Phone:  919-857-9500
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